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First name: Jill

Last name: van Tiel

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I  support Wilderness for Granite Basin.  It is important to preserve primitive lands for current and future

generations.  This area offers nature and solitude close to population centers.  It provides economic benefits for

local communities.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jill van Tiel

 


